
Classified Staff Council Meeting 

15-June-10 

Present: Jim Tatman, Jason Phares, Gail Westbrook, Ann Reed, Lois Miller, Sheri Skidmore, Brian 

Hipp, Virginia Boggs, Carla Conley 

Absent: Mary Alltop, Deb Jenkins 

Also present: Ellen Minney, David Moss 

o Called to order at 8:31 a.m.  

o Council watched documentary “Living Wage” 

o Minutes 

o May minutes approved with changes. (m/s Reed/Hipp) 

o Reports 

o Ann Reed  

 Professional Development-no change $0.00 

o Sheri Skidmore  

 GSC Staff Council - $330.41 

 Ginny Grottendieck fund - $800.00 

o Old Business 

o Jason Phares – The Board of Governors meets 6-16-10 

o Please go over the handbook online and make notes on changes and suggestions. 

o Ann will open bank account with Calhoun Banks on Thursday 

o Sheri will renew her Star12 account as Platinum membership 

o New Business 

o It was brought up that having insurance premiums split between both monthly 

paychecks was preferable to having it all taken out of one.  Mary Alltop and Debbie 

Spence will have to be consulted on this. 

o Officer Nominations 

 President- Jim Tatman (m/s Skidmore/Reed) 

 Vice President- Ann Reed (m/s Skidmore/Boggs) 

 Secretary/Treasurer-Sheri Skidmore (m/s Reed/Hipp) 

 Motion was made to close the nominations by Brian Hipp and seconded by Lois 

Miller. 

o New Food Service Director is Hollie Best 

o There was a discussion of the “Living Wage” film. David O’Dell agreed to have Faculty 

Senate and Staff Council will meet on the living wage issue when faculty comes back in 

the fall. 

o Motion to adjourn was made by Brian Hipp and seconded by Lois Miller.  Meeting adjourned at 

9:39 a.m. 


